February 28, 1945.

Mr. 'red Ellsworth,

Secretary, Alumi Association,
University of Kansas.

Dear Fred:

.. Thank you for yowr letters of February 27th, enclosing

the minutes of the Memorial Committee, and also the message
from Mou Hui King., I am dropping him a line thanking him for
his kind remarks, and also sending him a copy of the Rebounds.,

- Sincerely yours,

Director of Physiocal Education,
Varsity Basketball Coach., -




